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Longwood community,
 
As you prepare to head home for Winter Break, a quick note to remind you that Covid-19 tests and
vaccinations, as well as annual flu shots, are available at the University Health Center. You can make
an appointment by calling 434-395-2102.
 
The University Health Center is open from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. on weekdays through Dec. 17. Moderna
vaccinations and boosters are available at the University Health Center.
 
A few other notes:
 
Covid-19 Booster Shots
 
There are several Virginia Department of Health vaccination clinics in the Farmville area in the next
few weeks where you can walk in and get an initial shot or a booster. All clinics are free.

·       Wednesday, Dec. 6: Moton Museum, 3-6 p.m.
·       Monday, Dec. 13: Blackstone Fire Department, 2-6 p.m.
·       Monday, Dec. 13: Fireman Sports Arena in Farmville, 2:30-5:30 p.m.
·       Wednesday, Dec. 15: Journey Community Center in Jetersville, 2-6 p.m.
·       Wednesday, Dec. 15: Drakes Branch Municipal Building, 2-5:30 p.m.
·       Friday, Dec. 17: Cardinal Homes in Wylliesburg, noon-3:30 p.m.

 
Free antigen tests, with online proctoring, are also available at the Barbara Johns Library in Farmville.
There is also free testing being conducted on Monday, Dec. 20 at the PEFYA building in Farmville
from 1-4 p.m.
 
Again, you can always schedule your Covid-19 booster or initial shot with the University Health
Center by calling 434-395-2102.
 
Have a happy and safe holiday season.
 
Matthew McWilliams
Assistant Vice President for Communications
Longwood University
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